Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

4th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Leaver's Hoodies

Although we are in unusual times, we felt it was important to continue with the Woodthorne traditions as well as we can. This year, as other years have before, you will have the opportunity to purchase 'Leaver's Hoodies'.

The hooded sweatshirt will be school burgundy with every child's name from the year group in a '20' on the back. The Woodthorne logo will be on the front like our sweatshirts. Your child can also have their name embroidered on the front for an additional charge of £2.00. Prices are based on the size you order.

Please make payment via ParentPay and add a note to the ParentPay item notes, confirming the size required and what name is to be embroidered, if applicable. The deadline for orders is Monday 15st June 2020.

Costs are as follows:

Size	Age 7/8	Age 9/11	Age 12/13	Adult XS	Adult S	Adult M
Price with	£15.99	£15.99	£15.99	£19.99	£19.99	£19.99
embroidered						
name						
Price with	£13.99	£13.99	£13.99	£17.99	£17.99	£17.99
no name						

Yours faithfully

Miss K Titley

Deputy Head Teacher